Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

From: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, October 14, 2016 11:54 AM

To: ‘trent@shamrocksf.com’

Subject: Revised Notice of Responsibility for Fuel Leak Case No. RO0003216 and GeoTracker

Global ID T10000008860, 1244 2nd Avenue, Oakland, CA 94606

Dear Mr. Moore,

On May 15, 2016, ACDEH mailed via certified mail a Notice of Responsibility (NOR) to all identified Responsible Parties
for the above referenced fuel leak case. All past and present owners of the property that were listed on the County of
Alameda’s Assessor’s Parcel website were identified as Responsible Parties.

Upon review of the case file for this site, it came to my attention that the NOR that was sent to the current owner of the
property listed as “Julie M. Bettie, 1244 2nd Ave LLC, 740 Bay Street LLC” was returned to ACDEH as “return to sender,
not deliverable as addressed, unable to forward”.

On October 12, 2016, | spoke on the phone on with your associate Katarina Stamm, and she verified that the address
listed on the County’s website for “Julie M. Bettie, 1244 2nd Ave LLC, 740 Bay Street LLC” is correct. Therefore, ACDEH
will resend a NOR to you via certified mail on October 17, 2016, to the same mailing name and address, but the mailing
name will also include “Attn: Trent Moore.”

In addition, it was noted during the review of the case file that there were inaccuracies in the original NOR that was sent
in May. Therefore, a revised NOR will be sent out to all identified Responsible Parties on October 17, 2016.

If you have any questions, let me know.
Sincerely,

Anne Jurek, M.S.

Professional Technical Specialist Il (Geology)

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH)
1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy

Alameda, CA 94502

(510) 567-6721; Ext. 36721

anne.jurek@acgov.org




